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“Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature” MARK 16:15
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In Memoriam

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 22, 1991

Dear Ms. Kaestner:

Thank you for your thoughtful message. I was
very moved by your heartfelt comments about
what we and the international coalition are
trying to achieve through Operation Desert
Storm.

When Saddam Hussein rejected all diplomatic
efforts to withdraw from Kuwait, I called on
our Armed Forces, in cooperation with those of
our coalition partners, to restore liberty to
the Kuwaiti people. I am so grateful that our
courageous troops face this historic challenge
knowing that they have the support of millions
of people around the world and that we are all
tremendously proud of the job they are doing.

I am heartened that so many Americans are
joining Barbara and me in praying for our brave
service men and women and for their families.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ms. Anne Kaestner

Vice President/Co-Founder

Bible Believers Fellowship, Inc.
Post Office Box 0065

Baldwin, New York 11510

TAX-EXEMPT

Due to the recent death of President George H. W. Bush, we would like to share with you a letter
that the President sent to Anne Kaestner of Bible Believers Fellowship, Inc. The letter was written
about the time of “Operation Desert Storm,” the war with Iraq.
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